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At last the sun is making an appearance, coupled with the lighter evenings means we 

are able to get out and about. I think we are all aware that some young people find the 

dark winter months quite challenging, as they cannot get out as easily to see friends 

and take part in many external activities that are so important for their mental health 

and well-being. Here is a round up from the last 2 weeks of key safety messages and 

online briefings that I felt were pertinent to young people but useful for parents to have 

further insight into. 

Full details of this article is 

found following this link: 

Spice vape: Warning as nine collapse 

in Greater Manchester - BBC News 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-england-manchester-49001669
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-england-manchester-49001669


 

 

Mobile phone articles: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Download the guide here: healthy-sleeping-habits.pdf or find it downloaded and attached to this mailing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How teenagers navigate the nuances of social media – and what 

adults can learn from them (theconversation.com) 

https://www.gilberd.com/download/safeguarding-bulletin-health-sleeping-habits/?wpdmdl=5954&refresh=65f960f0ba3331710842096
https://theconversation.com/how-teenagers-navigate-the-nuances-of-social-media-and-what-adults-can-learn-from-them-217741
https://theconversation.com/how-teenagers-navigate-the-nuances-of-social-media-and-what-adults-can-learn-from-them-217741

